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REED COLLEGE ' Portland, Oregon 97:o

REACTOR FACILITY

July 25, 1980--

i

Director of Operating Reactors
'

Directorate of Licensing'

Nuclear Regulatory Com:nission
Washington, DC 20555

j Concerning: Reactor License R-112

Dear Sirs:
,

This is to let you know that effective on or about
September 1 I will be leaving Reed College and will thus
relinquish my roll as director of the Reed College reactor,

facility. Dr. Michael Kay, currently at Rockwell Hanford,
has recently acce:pted an offer from the College to be its
new director of c:ae reactor facility. Any correspondence
that you may have concerning the reactor facility after*

September 1 should be directed to him at the above address.

Sincerely yours,

L. B. Church, Director
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